
Mendlesham Community Centre Coordinators report year end 31.3.20  
 

Bookings are coming in on a monthly basis from regular bookers. Unfortunately, 
due to the Covid 19 bookings have stopped, but hope to resume to normal soon.

     

This year has been slow for bookings, lots of childrens parties don't like the idea 
of being given their 4 hour slot. Many parties like to run from 10am till 2pm. 
Hirers are not prepared to pay for 2 slots.October 2019, we lost our yearly 

halloween party, they weren't happy with the price increase 
 

Can I ask all hirers, when using the chairs from the small hall storage cupboard, 

they are stacked and put back properly, allowing access to the boiler and 
cupboards to the right-hand side? Organisations also need to take note that 
bookings will not automatically be put on the system each term. Dates need to 

be confirmed and I will email you back if there are any queries and will let you 
know they are booked in. 
 


